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Abstract:
Breast	augmentation	is	one	of	the	most	commonly	per-
formed	cosmetic	procedures.	Capsular	contracture	is	the	
most common complication. The incidence of capsular 
contracture	 ranges	 from	 3-19%.	 Although	 associated	
pain rarely dominates patient concerns, aesthetic mor-
bidity that includes firmness, implant malposition, and 
asymmetry is a strong driver for surgical intervention  To 
demonstrate that the formation of capsular contracture 
post breast prosthesis could be related to energy imbal-
ances and chakras energies deficiencies due to wrong eat-
ing habits and the correction of these energies imbalanc-
es,	 taking	out	the	Heat	retention	and	replenishment	of	
the chakras energies meridians are an important tool to 
prevent the exchange of this encapsulated breast prosthe-
sis.	One	case	report,	V.R.F.P.,	46-year-old	female	patient,	
did breast prosthesis in both breasts. One year later she 
began to feel pain in the right breast and she felt that 
was stiffening. The recommendation of the surgical doc-
tor was that need replace to new breast prosthesis. The 
patient search for another kind of treatment to prevent a 
new surgical procedure. 

Biography:
Huang	Wei	Ling,	born	in	Taiwan,	raised	and	graduated	
in	medicine	in	Brazil,	specialist	in	infectious	and	parasitic	
diseases,	General	Practitioner	and	Parenteral	and	Enteral	
Medical	Nutrition	Therapist.	Once	in	charge	of	the	Hos-
pital	 Infection	Control	 Service	 of	 the	City	 of	 Franca’s	

General	Hospital,	she	was	responsible	for	the	control	of	
all prescribed antimicrobial medication and received an 
award	for	the	best	paper	presented	at	the	Brazilian	Hos-
pital	Infection	Control	Congress	(1998).	Since	1997,	she	
works with the approach and treatment of all chronic 
diseases in a holistic way, with treatment guided through 
teachings	 of	 traditional	 Chinese	 medicine	 and	 Hippo-
crates.

Recent Publications:
•	 Huang	Wei	Ling,	Hellenic	J	Cardiol,	2018

•	 Huang	Wei	Ling,	J	Endod.	2017

•	 Huang	Wei	Ling,	Neural	Regen	Res.	2017

•	 Huang	Wei	Ling,	Int	J	Cardiol.	2017

•	 Huang	Wei	Ling	,Oncotarget.	2017

https://www.meetingsint.com/webinars/plastic-surgery/about-us%20

